CYSTIC FIBROSIS
FOUNDATION

ADDING TOMORROWS

April 29, 2015

David Yarborough
291 E Bay St
Charleston, SC 29401-1601

Dear David:

On behalf of all people touched by cystic fibrosis, I want to thank you for your support ot the
Cystic Fibrosis Foundation. Your generous gift will help us continue to blaze new trails in CF
drug development and research, and fund the search for a cure.

Gifts like yours are essential as we work to sustain the momentum of recent advances in CF
research and care, and accelerate our efforts to reach our ultimate goal.

Nearly every CF drug available today was made possible because of Foundation support and the
generosity of donors and friends across the country. Your donation ensures that we are able to
continue exploring cutting-edge research that could one day lead to a cure. Together, we are
transforming the face of this disease from one of despair to one of hope.

Through our efforts, the life expectancy of a child with CF has doubled in the last 30 years. For
the first time ever, a drug is now available to treat the underlying cause of CF in a small group of
people who have the disease.

While we have made real progress, our work is not yet done. The lives of people with CF are still
being cut far too short every day. We will not rest until we find a cure.

Thank you for your commitment to our mission. With your help, we can add more tomorrows for
all people with cystic fibrosis.

Sincerely,

Maureen A. Fraser
Vice President of Field Management

P.S. Remember to check with your company to see if they will match your charitable donations.
Your donation could double in size! To see if your employer has a matching gift policy, please
speak with your HR representative today.
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